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Comments: More areas should be open to new motorized trails. 

Some areas have routes that have been closed in the past and some of these routes should be re-opened. 

Long distance motorized routes should be created as is being done with non-motorized routes, (eg. Palisade

Plunge).

No new motorized routes are being allowed yet non-motorized routes are being created. 

More dispersed camp places should be allowed and created. 

Dispersed camp places should not be closed unless new places replace them. 

User Groups could be used to keep routes and dispersed camp places open. 

New wilderness areas should only be created in places where new routes or mineral extraction is not viable.  


